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   18 February 2019 

Excellency, 

We have the honour of addressing you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental 

Negotiations on Security Council Reform (IGN).  

During our first informal meeting held on 29 – 30 January 2019 a wide variety of views were 

expressed by Member States and groups with regard to the way forward during the 73rd session.  

We heard many proposals on how best to build on the work achieved so far in the framework of 

the Intergovernmental Negotiations, as well as on the way 




